
 

Port City Men’s Bowling Club 

July  Newsletter 8th July 2015 

Looking forward, looking back ( apologies to Slim Dusty) 

My apologies for the late edition of this month’s newsletter. 

Some of the highlights from June- 

- As we write the men’s singles championship has reached the 
quarter finals stage. 

- The major pairs was won by Greg Keft and Phil Baker who 
defeated Matty Bayes and Dexter Bradbury 18-16. 

- A full field entered the grade 6 and 7’s 2 bowl triples, with the 
eventual winners being a composite of Tony Wood ( Umina) 
Shane Starkey ( Ettalong) and Jay Kime ( Umina). 

- The Port Macquarie mixed triples was a highly successful 
event, won by Eve Saunders and Geoff Mitchell. 

- We like to thank our weekly sponsors this month, namely, 
Garden Village, Port Travelscene, Wiggly Tail Butchery and 
Michael Smith Plumbing 

  

 

 

July  

- Support our number 1 pennant team as they travel to Dapto for 
the state title. A bus will be leaving the club at 7am on Friday 
31st July, and returning on Monday. 



- Prestige Pairs will be held on Wednesday 15th through to Friday 
17th. On Wednesday 15th we will be hosting an evening with 
Aron Sherriff. Start time is 5pm, the cost is $10 which includes 
nibbles. 

- Saturday 18th is the men’s AGM starting at 9.30.  Voting will be 
during the hours of 12 to 12.50 and 4.20 to 5.30 on Friday 10th, 
Saturday and Sunday,. Then Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th. 

Please support our weekly sponsors this month, who are, Aero 
Bowls, Ditchfield Dental, Mid North Coast Auto Electrics, Hastings 
Co Op IGA and Affordable Painting and Decorating. 

 

 

 

If any members would like to contribute to your monthly newsletter, 
you can email me at colh1941@gmail.com  

 

Healthy tip: Take your heart for a walk every day. 

 

Cheers 

Colin Halls 
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